
 

 

31st January 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
It has been another great week at Rosherville with Year 5 children welcoming local residents 
and also taking part in a whole day art project. We are very excited to be hosting the Winter 
Disco tonight and look forward to hearing the tunes that Mr Stanton from St Botolphs has 
selected for us.  Don’t forget you can view the art work from local schools, including Rosherville, 
between 4pm and 8pm at Platinum Park in the Garden City on Saturday 1st February.  Look out 
for the Common Gulls that are around the lake as these were made by Rauf class.  
 
Hive Hope 
Donaldson class have chosen Hive Hope as their charity.  All the children learnt about this 
fantastic local charity during worship yesterday with Mr Easton.  All donations for this charity 
can be brought to school from the week beginning 10th February to 14th February. This is an 
amazing opportunity to realise our vision of contributing to our local community.  It was also 
wonderful to listen to the children talking about this and showing their understanding of their 
part in supporting the community. 
 

 
O2 – Young Voices 
The children were a real credit to the school on Friday - they’re behaviour was impeccable. It 
was a very long day and they were full of energy throughout.  They sang beautifully and it was 
wonderful to be involved in such an amazing venue with a fantastic atmosphere. 
 

 
Tea Party 
On Wednesday, we welcomed local residents and those form the congregations of St Botolphs 
and St Marks to join us in a tea party and be entertained by the Rosherville choir. It was a 
wonderful afternoon and Rauf class did a brilliant job of hosting, serving and conversing. This 
will definitely be an annual event and afterwards we started to make plans for a summer event, 
where we can welcome previous pupils from the school to come and reminisce about their own 
school days. 



 
Safeguarding Newsletter 
Please make sure you read the safeguarding newsletter that accompanies newsletter as it gives 
lots of practical advice about how to keep your children safe online. This month, it gives some 
information about Squid Game, messaging and snap chat.  
 

 

 

 

Dates For Your Diary 

 
 
Important Dates  
 
Year 6 SAT’s – Monday 12th May to Thursday 15th May 2025.  
Year 6 Residential – 6th – 9th June 2025 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mrs Roddan 

 
Headteacher 

Term 3 
Thursday 13th February  Rauf Class Science Museum Trip  

 
Friday 14th February  End of Term 3  

Term 4 
Monday 24th February  Start of Term 4 

Friday 14th March  Trust Day (School closed for children)  

Friday 4th April End of Term 4 


